CITY OF TOLNA
PO BOX 26
TOLNA, ND 58380

The regular monthly of the Tolna City Council was held January 5, 2015. Members present were Ken
Quam, Matt Maresh, Steve Dahl and Jeremy Gronaas. Others present were Dennis Johnson.

Minutes were read and approved of December meeting.

Dennis reported water tower repairs done. Lift and pump station inspection was done.

The City of Lakota sent a contract for street sweeping. After short discussion, Steve made the motion to

enter the contract at $85/hour with a minimum of 2X per year-option A. Matt second said motion.
Motion carried by a unanimous vote.

Bills-

Ottertail $2,722.42 (TBEC)
Klemetsrud Plb $1,012.11 (TBEC)
Nodak $76.77 + $244 .47
Klemetsrud Plb $12.84 (TBEC)
One Call $1.10

ND Sewage Pump & Lift $325.00

Heck Trucking $3,250.00

Steve made the motion to pay the bills. Jeremy second said motion. Motion carried by a unanimous
vote.

Jeremy talked the Keith Olson, Nelson Co. Sheriff, about concerns council has had with service.
Council discussed new information sent by KLJ. Several options including storm sewer and drain tile
options were reviewed and discussed. Vicky suggested the council to look through information and

write down questions for KLJ, and to put together what they think the most feasible project will be.

Meeting adjourned.



